From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, July 28, 2014 7:09 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: RE: TRAVEL REQUEST CODE 49 WASHINGTON, DC 11-12JUN14/23-24JUN14 APPROVED

Steve- this trip was completed.

 

Happy Monday!

 

Jonathan

 

 

Cmdr Jonathan H. Lewin

Managing Deputy Director

Public Safety Information Technology

Chicago Police/ OEMC

 

General: 312-746-9205

Direct: 312-745-6205

24 Hr Help Desk: 312-744-DATA

Twitter: @CPD_Tech

 

 

 

From: Lewin, Jonathan H. [mailto:Jonathan.Lewin@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2014 2:36 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Cartagena, Maria L.
Cc: Lee, Helen; Dieterich, Benjamin
Subject: RE: TRAVEL REQUEST CODE 49 WASHINGTON, DC 11-12JUN14/23-24JUN14 APPROVED
 

Steve-
 

The second workshop for this same event (where I had to cancel the first workshop) is now scheduled for 24-25 July 2014 in Washington DC (per attached). Travel and per diem will be paid by Dept of Justice grant. Can you advise if this is allowable?
 

Thanks
Jonathan
 

